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THE FOREIGN SERVICE
OF THE

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

AMERICAN CONSULA TE

Monterrey, Mexico, June 13, 1955

H6 ctor P. Garcia, M. D.,
3024 Morgan,

Corpus Christi, Texas.

Dear Dr. Garcia:

With reference to your letter of June 10, 1955
I wish to inform you that on June 2, 1955 I wrote
to Mr. Fell De Flores Arreguin and advised him to have

a new chest X-Ray and present it to the Public Hea 1th
Service Officer at Hidalgo, Texas for comparison
w ith previous film=. That officer will determine
when Mr. Flores is admissible.

Sincerely yours,

62»5fkgj~y
Thurman H. Rose, M. D.
Medical Director

U. S. Public Health Service
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THE FOREIGN SERVICE
OF TUE

UNITED STATBS OF AMERICA f

hMERIC. N CONSUL 1 fE

Monterrey, Mexico, June 13, 1950

Uector 1. unrcia, M.D.
3024 Morgan,

Corpus Christi, Texas.

Dear Dr. Garcia: P.· %*DFF

With reference to your 10*ter of June lu, 1955
1 wish to inform you tlut on June z, 1955 I wrote
to Mr. Felipe Flores Arreguin and advised him to have
n new chest A-itay and present it to the Public health
Service Officer vt Hidalgo, Texas for compurison
with previous films. Timt officer kill determine
when Ar. Flores is Bdmissible.

Sincerely yours,

(sig.)
1 Thurman H. Hose, M.b.

Medical Director
U. S. Public health Service
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